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Membership Report – 2022 

John Styles 

Overall by group: 

 2017 2018 2019 2020 2021 2022 

Honorary Life Members 0 7 7 7 7 7 

Competing Coach* 15  14 1
4 

14 18 22 

Competition only 4 2 2 1 0 0 

Non-competing Coach 8 8 8 8 9 12 

Non-competing Volunteer 9 12 14 14 14 12 

Senior Cross Country 2 3 3 3 7 3 

Senior Full 197 227 202 189 206 200 

Senior Full NO EA 3 12 5 7 7 11 

Senior Full 2nd Claim 9 8 11 13 18 15 

Senior Student / Unwaged 28 32 38 36 38 40 

Senior T&F 2nd Claim 5 4 2 0 1 0 

Senior T&F Other 
Disciplines 

2 2 2 3 3 3 

Senior Track & Field 13 11 12 8 9 10 

Senior XC 2nd Claim 1 3 1 1 1 1 

Social 8 3 5 7 4 1 

U11 37 29 33 31 48 39 

U11 including optional EA 
fee 

3 3 1 0 2 2 

U13 30 33 37 31 50 49 

U15 40 34 37 44 44 53 

U17 18 29 26 23 36 54 

U9 37 15 22 6 22 31 

Juniors 165 143 156 135 202 228 

Seniors 304 348 326 311 342 337 

Total 469 491 483 446 544 565 

 
Seniors by age (competing athletes): 
 

 2017 2018 2019 2020 2021 2022 

U20  23 23 13 8 23 22 

20-30 32 38 43 38 44 44 

30-40 46 57 46 42 52 59 

40-50 83 101 81 79 77 70 

50-60 69 72 69 68 76 76 

60-70 19 23 24 20 31 27 

70+ 4 5 5 5 6 6 

 
Membership = 41% female, 59% male (slight increase in difference since last year again) 
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As I’ve said before these numbers are a snapshot of our current position. Some people will 
have paid and then left the club so don’t appear in these totals.  
 
Total membership is up 4% since last year, at a 6 year high. 
 
Seniors membership is slightly down since last year but essentially static to the extent that 
by coincidence 3 of the age categories have exactly the same number of members since last 
year.  
 
Juniors membership is, on the other hand, up 23% since last year (and up nearly 40% since 
5 years ago) 
 
I would like to thank Emmanuelle Convers-Reignier who has stood down as Juniors 
Membership Secretary after 5 years, a duration well above and beyond the call of duty and 
to welcome Cheryl Packer who has taken over the role. I would also like to note that 
MemberMojo continues to be invaluable as a tool for managing the list of members and the 
juniors’ registers.  


